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Given the increase in anti-Semitism across New York City, today I wrote to incoming NYPD

Commissioner Dermont Shea to wish him luck in his new position and bring to his attention

the concerns I have about public safety in my district and possible solutions I am requesting

to address those concerns.     

https://www.nysenate.gov/sites/default/files/article/attachment/commissioner_shea_letter_-

_public_0.pdf
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